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TIP STATISTICS FOR APRIL 1 TO JUNE 30, 2024 
 

• Total Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile, including follow ups): 745 

• New Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile): 196 
 

Tips Allocated: 228 (32 tips were allocated to multiple recipients)  
  

• Grey Bruce OPP: 86 (37%) 

• South Bruce OPP: 39 (17%) 

• The Blue Mountains OPP: 7 (3%) 

• Owen Sound Police Service: 56 (23%) 

• Hanover Police Service: 11 (5%) 

• Saugeen Shores Police Service: 10 (5%) 

• West Grey Police Service: 8 (4%) 

• Neyaashiinigmiing First Nation Police: 2 (1%) 

• Ontario MNRF: 2 (1%) 

• Ontario MOF (contraband tobacco): 1 (0.5%) 

• Ontario MECP (environment, conservation, parks): 1 (0.5%) 

• OPP Contraband Tobacco Enforcement: 1 (0.5%) 

• MTO Safety Inspection and Enforcement: 1 (0.5%) 

• OPP AGCO Investigations: 1 (0.5%) 

• OPP Anti Human Trafficking Coordination Unit: 0 (0%) 

• RCMP:  0 (0%) 

• CBSA: 0 (0%) 

• Équité Association (insurance fraud): 0 (0.5%) 

• Animal Welfare Authorities: 1 (0.5%) 

• OMVIC Investigations & Enforcement: 0 (0%) 

• Grey Bruce Health Unit: 1 (0.5%) 
 
 
 

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Statistics Since Inception May 1987 

Tip Reports  18,985 
Arrests   1,790 
Charges   2,568 
Cases Cleared  2,755 

Property Recovered $4,838,616 
Narcotics Recovered $50,616,327 

Rewards Approved $288,660 
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Tip Totals Year to Date 
 

• 196 new tips have been received during the second quarter of 2024, which is behind 
the second quarter of 2023 by 7 tips. 
 

MEDIA  
 

• LITE 99.3, Bayshore Broadcasting, Bounce Radio 92.3, Blackburn Radio (Cool 94.5 & 
101.7 The One), Shoreline Classics, and Bluewater Radio continue to receive Crime of 
the Week segments that are sent out from our office on a weekly basis. 

• Crime of the Week columns are forwarded to the Bruce County Marketplace magazine. 

• Crimes of the Week are being forwarded to the Saugeen Times online news, as well as 
Eastlink TV. 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

• Nevada ticket revenues are declining but continue to assist in funding eligible 
expenses. 

• We launched our Community Donor Membership Program in November 2023, which 
allows the community to offer support by purchasing a tax-deductible donor 
membership.  Donor membership levels are available at $50, $100, $250, and $500. 

• We received funding from the Port Elgin and Owen Sound Walmarts this quarter. 

• In the second quarter of 2024 we received the Municipality of Meaford Community 
Bursary, and we are very grateful for Meaford’s support.  We continue to reach out to 
each of the Police Services Boards and Municipalities of Grey and Bruce to request 
funding commitments for our program. 

• We reached out for funding from our local Royal Canadian Legions, with the 
Kincardine, Hanover, and Chesley branches donating to our program this quarter. 

• The Owen Sound Police Services Board donated to our program this quarter. 

• Our 32nd annual golf tournament took place on Thursday June 6, 2024 at Saugeen Golf 
Club in Port Elgin and raised $15,000. 

• The Bruce County Classic Car Tour and Show took place on Sunday June 23, 2024 in 
Paisley, however attendance was down due to rainy weather. 

• Emails sent asking our Police Service and Police Service Board stakeholders for 
commitments of financial support, (copy attached). 
 

EVENTS AND PROMOTIONS 
 

• The Spring 2024 edition of TIPSTER Magazine was released in April, featuring articles 
and editorials focusing on regional current crimes and community safety topics, and 
has been very well received by our partners and the community. 

• We continue to participate in the Grey Bruce Crime Prevention Action Table. 

• We attended the Meaford Volunteer Recruitment Fair on April 18, 2024. 

• We attended a Fraud Talk in conjunction with Guelph-Wellington Crime Stoppers in 
Hanover on May 14, 2024. 

• We attended the Saugeen Shores Police Week event on May 16, 2024. 

• We attended the Meaford 50+ Lifestyles Fair on May 22, 2024. 
 

CRIME STOPPERS BOARD 
 

• We currently have seven members on our Board of Directors.  We are continuing to 
recruit new members to the Board and are seeking specific skill sets, such as a 
Treasurer and people with fundraising experience. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• We have classic car tours and shows planned for Sunday August 11, 2024 and Sunday 
September 29, 2024. 

• We will be attending the Southampton Marine Heritage Society Fun in the Park event 
on Saturday July 27, 2024. 

• We are invited to attend the Saugeen Valley Children's Safety Village road safety and 
human trafficking awareness event, in conjunction with the Grey Bruce Crime 
Prevention Action Table, on Saturday August 24, 2024. 


